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A Season of change 
Pearl River School District Speech & Language 

Pearl River School District Speech & Language 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school! While it is certainly a 
different year, we will work together to navigate and 
enjoy a successful school year. We look forward to 
working with your children to address their 
speech-language needs. Together we will encourage 
and support learning, practice, and progress as we 
proceed throughout the academic year. 

From, 

The Pearl River Speech Department 


